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to register, send an email:

xvconferenceabstract@gmail.com

December 12, 2020 

Texas Scientific Italian Community in collaboration with Rice University, 
invite you to submit an abstract to the 15th Conference of Italian Researchers in the World 

that will be held  online, on December 12, 2020. 

The Conference is open to Italian researchers working abroad in different fields of science, 
technology, law, medicine and humanities. The Organizing Committee also welcomes 

researchers from all countries working on topics related to Italy to submit an abstract and 
participate in the conference. 

Please send an abstract and short biography to:
xvconferenceabstract@gmail.com

Deadline for submissions is November 30, 2020

Abstracts, inclusive of research summary and biography, should be limited to one printed page not exceeding 400 words and 
should be in docx format. Abstracts will be published in the Conference Proceedings.

The official language of the conference is English.

For further information please visit the webpage www.Texasic.org.
We are looking forward to your participation in this event and want to thank you for 

your help in the continued success of the conference.
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